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We’re Smiling! 
Tim Horton’s Smile Cookie Campaign raises $22,352.98 for health care close to 
home – almost twice as much as last year! 
 
Thanks for the smiles!  
 
The Tim Hortons Smile Cookie Campaign came a little earlier this year – and clearly our community was 
ready! Between May 1st to 7th, customers purchased close to 15,000 cookies at the Tim’s locations in 
Winchester, Morrisburg and Long Sault. $22,352.98 was donated to the WDMH Foundation’s General 
Equipment Fund. That’s almost double the amount raised last year. Yum! 
 
“It’s the sweetest week of the year! Our thanks to owners Sarah and Brandon Byers in Winchester and 
owners Corey and Sophie Adams in Long Sault and Morrisburg for an incredible Smile Cookie Week,” 
says Justine Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail and Events. “And thank you to everyone who stopped by 
to pick up a cookie.”  
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Cutline (l-r): Presenting the cheque in Winchester are Robyn Lennox, Owner Sarah Byers, Angie Nault-
Danis, Owner Brandon Byers, and Justine Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail and Events.  
 

 
 

Cutline (l-r): Presenting the cheque in Morrisburg are Susan Mark, Sherry Gallivan, Manager Bev Lewis, 
and Justine Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail and Events.  
 



 
 
Contact: 
 
Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 
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